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THE SCHOOL BOARD OF PALM BEACH COUNTY, FLORIDA


Special Meeting re: Salaries


May 23, 2005

The School Board of Palm Beach County, Florida, met in the Winona Webb Jordan Board Chambers, 3300 Forest Hill Boulevard, West Palm Beach, Florida, on May 23, 2005, at 4:45 p.m.  Board Members present were Chairman Tom Lynch, Monroe Benaim, Paulette Burdick, Mark Hansen, Sandra Richmond and Debra Robinson.  Vice Chairman William Graham was unable to attend.  Also present were Superintendent Art Johnson, Chief Operating Officer Joe Moore, Chief Academic Officer Ann Killets, Chief Officer of Administration Gerald Williams and Chief Counsel JulieAnn Rico-Allison.

For the Record: Due to the absence of Mr. Graham, a unanimous vote will reflect a vote of 6/0.

Motion to Approve the Continued Implementation of the Performance-Based Salary Schedule for School Principals: On motion of Richmond/Burdick, the Board unanimously approved (5/0 with Robinson out of the room) the continued implementation of the performance-based salary schedule for school principals.

Motion to Approve the Continued Implementation of the Performance-Based Salary Schedule for School Assistant Principals: On motion of Richmond/Hansen, the Board unanimously approved the continued implementation of the performance-based salary schedule for school assistant principals.

Motion to Approve the Adoption of the Restructured 2005 Salary Schedule for Managerial Employees: On motion of Richmond/Robinson, the Board unanimously approved the adoption of the restructured 2005 salary schedule for managerial employees.

Dr. Richmond requested that staff bring back the criteria for the performance-based pay.

Motion to Approve the Adoption of the New 2005 Salary Schedule for Administrative/Professional Employees: On motion of Robinson/Benaim, the Board unanimously approved the adoption of the new 2005 salary schedule for administrative/professional employees.

Motion to Approve the Adoption of the Revised 2005 Salary Schedule for Miscellaneous Employees: On motion of Richmond/Hansen, the Board unanimously approved the adoption of the revised 2005 salary schedule for miscellaneous employees.

For the Record: Mr. Lynch stressed that the delay in awarding raises to District employees could affect morale.

Motion to Approve the Adoption of the New Salary Schedule for Confidential Employees: On motion of Robinson/Richmond, the Board unanimously approved the adoption of the new salary schedule for confidential employees.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.
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Date of Approval

Note:
Audio tapes are maintained by the Board Office for official record of these proceedings.

